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Dear Conscientious Consumer:

At RMC we appreciate your interest in your healthcare costs.  We encourage you to use these tools to help you make the most educated decisions for your healthcare.  Healthcare professionals understand that billing and payment for healthcare services is confusing.  Please feel comfortable to call us at the RMC business office to help you navigate these price tools, 406-787-6482.
Please be advised, all charges and reimbursements are an estimate and are subject to your individual insurance plan provisions, deductibles and co-pays.
Things that you should know about services received at RMC:

All posted charges are for hospital services only.  For cost of services at Roosevelt Medical Clinic please call business office at 406-787-6482.
There are many insurances not listed in these spreadsheets, which means that we do not have a contract directly with that insurance but it may be covered by one of the third-party networks listed; Health Info Net/ First Choice Health Network, Three Rivers Provider Network, Interwest Network.  Please contact the business office if you have questions at 406-787-6482.
All X-Ray, CT, and Mammography services are interpreted by an offsite radiologist, please expect a bill from Fairlight Medical Center for interpretation.

There will be one Laboratory drawing fee ($23) for each blood collection.
If you are at all concerned about your medical costs please contact the business office to discuss your options.

I truly appreciate your interest in your healthcare costs, please contact me for any questions that you may have.
Liz Mogen

Business Office Manager

406-787-6482

lmogen@roosmem.org
Roosevelt Medical Center


PO Box 419


Culbertson, MT 59218


Phone 406-787-6401


Fax 406-787-6289








“In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.” To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call (800)795-3272 (voice) or (202)720-6382 (TDD). This institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.  

For Telecommunication for the Deaf (TDD) please call (800)253-4091 (TTY)/ (866)253-4090 (voice).


